
Subject:           FW: HILLSBOROUGH RIPPLE EFFECT DOCUMENTARY - NEW RELEASE 
From:           "Roberts Neil David" <Neil.Roberts@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk>
Date:
         Thu, April 6, 2017 12:13 pm
To:           "'Tony@JAHTruth.net'" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>

Dear Mr Farrell

Bishop James Jones has asked me to thank you for your email of 3 April and has asked me to 
respond on his behalf. As you know there are still on going criminal investigations into 
Hillsborough and you might wish to ensure they have seen this material in case any aspects 
relate to those investigations. They can be contacted through the Independent Police 
Complaints Commission at enquiries@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Neil Roberts

Neil Roberts
Home Office Hillsborough Team
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